From: Scott Cook
Sent: 18 March 2020 11:55
To: Curry, Rav
Subject: TPO/CA Check

Hi Rav,
Hope you are keeping well,
We have been given a job at 34 Belsize Lane, London, NE3 5AE.

The site is located within a conservation but | was wondering if we will still need a planning
application for the following works:

e T1= Large BAY — Crown thin 25-30% removing major deadwood to create more light.

e T2 = Small EUCALYPTUS - Reduce height by 1m.

| have attached photos / Map for your reference.

Many thanks in advance!

Scott Cook
Administrator
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Don’t Forget to find us on Facebook and Twitter! Check out our website too!
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author and do not necessarily represent those of the company. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the presence of
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